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To: Board of Directors       
From: Alan E. Clanin, General Manager 
Date: October 16, 2020 
Subject: Vehicle Replacement 
 
We have received a proposal from Fairview Ford and Moss Brothers Dodge for a 2021, gasoline engine 
powered ,4x4, 1/2 ton truck with a service body to replace an aging 2001 Ford F150 service truck.   
 
Background: 
The District currently has an aging 2001 Ford F150 gasoline powered service truck.  The vehicle is at an 
age where it may begin to require expensive repairs.  Field Supervisor Steve Wood has selected the 
truck to be replaced based on physical condition, previous mechanical issues and future anticipated 
repair and running cost.  The Board has approved the replacement of the truck during the 2020-2021 
fiscal year. 
 
Proposals for New Vehicles: 
Field Supervisor Steve Wood prepared specifications for a new replacement vehicle and service body.  
Requests for quotes were sent to Fairview Ford, Crest Chevrolet and Moss Bros Dodge Fleet Sales.  
Crest Chevrolet did not respond to our request for quote.  Attached are copies of the specifications for 
your information.  
 
The quotes received is as follows: 
 
Fairview Ford 
2021, Ford F150 Super Cab with a Gasoline Powered 3.5 L V6, 4X4, XL Trim, with Utility Body 
$44,184.10  
 
Moss Brothers Dodge 
2021, Dodge 1500 Tradesman Quad Cab with a Gasoline Powered 3.6 L V6, 4X4 with Utility Body 
$44,842.28  
 
The above prices include sales tax. 
 
Recommendation: 
Fairview Ford and Pacific Truck Equipment has consistently been the low price for our vehicles over the 
years and will honor the quote price through 2021.  It is my recommendation to accept the quote from 
Fairview Ford and proceed with the purchase of this vehicle. 
 
Total cost $ 44,184.10 
 
The District has $40,000 in the 2021-2020 fiscal year budget for this vehicle replacement.  
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